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May 23 2016
Dear Editors,

Please find enclosed the revised version of our editorial entitled “Sofosbuvir/velpatasvir: a
promising combination” by Drs. Bonaventura and myself for re-consideration for
publication in World Journal of Hepatology.

We certify that we are Native Speakers of English and we do not need any Certification
by a Company on the quality of English Language of our article.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Yours sincerely,
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Fabrizio Montecucco, MD, PhD
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